

## Friends of St Wilfrid's School



Email: FOSW@stwilfrids-hh.school

PTA Registered Charity No: 1005518

## <u>Minutes</u>

| Date                | 18/03/2020 |                    | Location | Zoom Call             |
|---------------------|------------|--------------------|----------|-----------------------|
| Start time: 19.45pm |            | Finish time: 21.30 |          | Chair: Suzie Humphrey |
|                     |            |                    |          | Minutes: Tim Wale     |

| Present:        | Apologies:     |
|-----------------|----------------|
| Kate Perrett    | Davina Perkins |
| Sarah Overall   | Lisa Hedgecock |
| Julia Perry     | Anna Cecil     |
| Diane Gillespie | Gail Gaydon    |
| Wendy Black     | Zoe Fryer      |
| Tim Wale        |                |
| Richard Bowman  |                |
| Laura Pestell   |                |
| Laura Pestell   |                |

| Agenda item   | Discussion  | Action |
|---|---|--------|
| 1. Approval of previous<br>minutes and action<br>points | Reviewed and agreed   |        |
| 2. Teacher<br>requests/feedback                         | No requests to discuss  |        |
| 3. Previous events:                                     | Minutes from 2020 AGM still need<br>to be done and sent to the office –<br>LP to do.  | LP     |
|   | School disco, still an issue with<br>mobile phones. We need to send<br>a parent mail to reinforce the<br>rules for next disco. It was<br>suggested we collect them on the<br>door as children arrive. |        |
|   | Craft, there was a complaint<br>about the cost of the cardboard<br>boxes. We need to make sure<br>children have enough time to<br>decorate them.  |        |

|                           | No comments received about<br>glow sticks.  |
|---------------------------|---|
|                           | <ul> <li>It was agreed that we need<br/>quality over quantity for face<br/>painters. Face paints are out of<br/>date and need replacing. Maybe<br/>look at the possibility of war paint.</li> </ul> |
|                           | No comments received on price<br>rise of tickets.   |
| 4. Future event planning: | > Swimarathon   |
|                           | Postponed due to Covid 19   |
|                           | ➢ Film night  |
|                           | Postponed due to Covid 19   |
|                           | ➢ May disco   |
|                           | Scheduled for 15th May but since<br>postponed due to Covid 19   |
|                           | VE Day Celebrations   |
|                           | Cancelled due to Covid 19   |
|                           | > Mid-Summer Madness  |
|                           | Scheduled for 3 <sup>rd</sup> July but since<br>postponed due to Covid 19   |
| 5. Any other business:    | Nothing to discuss  |
| 6. Next meeting date:     | ➢ 6 <sup>th</sup> May – cancelled due to Covid 19   |